Hershey Tournament Series FAQ’s

Below are frequently asked questions, including other critical tournament information, pertaining to the Hershey Tournament Series.


Check-in Confirmation: Will I receive an email confirming that my check-in has been approved? 

No. There will be a note within the ‘Optional Notes’ section within the registration page that will say “check-in complete with ‘x-amount’ of players.” Another way to tell the check-in has been completed is by visiting the ‘Roster’ tab within the event. If all players and coaches attending are listed, this means the event roster has been approved and the check-in was completed. 

Will my player(s) be able to play for more than one team during the tournament?  

No. Players may only play for one team during the tournament. If a player is rostered on 2 rosters, the coach/manager will be contacted to confirm which team the player will be playing for during the tournament. .



Are the “official roster” and “event roster” the same document? 

Yes and no. The official (state approved) roster is required to approve each player and coach to be on the roster, therefore, the official roster and event roster are both required in order for the check-in to be complete. The event roster will most likely be a cloned copy of your official roster, built through GotSport. 


Which site locations generally have what age groups? 

Shank Park – 7v7 and 9v9 
Lower Swatara – 7v7 and 9v9 
Ridge Road – 7v7, 9v9, 11v11
Hershey HS/Founders – 7v7, 9v9, 11v11


Can US Youth and US Club passes be used on the same roster? 

No. There are absolutely no exceptions, including guest players. All players, coaches/trainers, and managers must be sanctioned under the same body (i.e. USYS or US Club). 


Where can I buy Hershey Park tickets if I didn’t preorder?  

Discounted Hershey Park tickets will be available for purchase on Friday, August 11, from 9am – 1230pm and 2pm – 6pm at Founders Park, across the street from Hershey High School.  Use 550 Homestead Lane Hershey PA 17033 when putting into your GPS.  They are also available all day Saturday and Sunday (while supplies last) at Hershey High School Tournament HQ which is located in the parking lot in from of Field 11 at the Hershey HS Field Complex.  Please DO NOT contact Hershey High School, Milton Hershey, or Hershey Park in regards to these tickets as they are a function of the Hershey Soccer Club.
